
Vergennes Township
69 Lincoln Lake Ave NE Lowell, MI 49331

Special Workshop Meeting of the Township Board
October 18, 2021

Minutes
The meeting was called to order by Tim Wittenbach at 5:34 p. m. All board members
present.

The Board met with Cascade Building Official Brian Wilson and Retiring
Vergennes Building Inspector Mark Fleet. Brian Wilson explained the Building program
at Cascade and how they service other municipalities. Gillett motioned to move forward
to add Building to the Permit and Inspections service contracted out to Cascade
Township. Wittenbach seconded the motion. All members voted yet, motion carried.

Wittenbach adjourned the meeting at 6:18 p.m.
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